
Announcement 
March 8, 2024 

 
We are pleased to announce our newest addition to the F & B Farms sales team—Stacie Wilson. 

Stacie has a wealth of retail experience she brings to this role, having formerly worked at Molbak’s in 
Woodinville, WA.  Her familiarity with all of our product lines and the marketplace, as well as her steady yet 
inquisitive demeanor makes her a fantastic asset—not only for us but for our customers as well.  Her passion 

for quality plants and customer interactions align with our company value of growing plants that your 
customers will be successful with. 

Stacie will be covering most of Washington State—including the Peninsula, Olympia north to Bellingham, 
Central Washington, Tri-Cities, Spokane and Coeur d’Alene. 

She will be getting out to visit customers over the next several weeks. Please help us in extending a warm 
welcome to her— you can reach her at 

Stacie@fandbfarms.com 
or at  

(971) 718-1745. 
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